
 
 

RIVERSIDE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 
WORKSHOP MEETING 

February 9, 2023  
 

 
 
A Workshop Meeting of the Riverside Township Board of Education was held on Thursday, February 9, 

2023 at 6:30 p.m., in the Board conference room. 

 

Present were: D. Graf, W. Greiner, T. McElroy, S. Parker, J. Sierra, B. Winering, R. Wrice, 

          M. Adams and R. O’Brien 

           

Absent were: S. Koka, E. Mossop and M. Pinho 

 

Dr. Parker led the flag salute. 

 

Mr. O’Brien announced that adequate notice of the meeting had been given to the public by notifying the 

Courier Post and the Burlington County Times and posting notice at the Riverside Town Hall on January 

12, 2023. 

 

Mr. Adams discussed procedure for student hearing. 

Mr. O’Brien went over Bond details and potential dates of demolish and construction. 

Mr. Adams reviewed agenda items. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

On the motion by Mrs. Pinho, seconded by Mrs. Graf, and carried unanimously, the meeting was adjourned 

at 6:47 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

 

Robert O’Brien 

Board Secretary 

   


